
 

Healthy Hearts 
 

This week, Year 6 children had the amazing                     
opportunity to participate in a scientific workshop all 
about the health of your heart and how to keep it 
strong.   
The first lesson was based around nutrition and the 5 
sections of the ‘Eat Well’ plate. We also got to make 
smoothies using fruit in healthy amounts.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

During the second session, Year 6 children explored 
the various components of a lamb’s heart (protective 
gloves and aprons were worn at this point). Some of 
the pupils enjoyed this more than others!  
 
Overall, we thoroughly enjoyed the sessions and it 
definitely made the children aware of the                   
wellbeing of our heart.    
                                         Report by Nola Pearce (Y6) 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

International Week - Wk beg 11th February 

February Half Term- Break up - Fri 15th February 

                                   Return - Mon 25th February  

Year 5 Bikeability- Wk beg 25th March & 1st April 

Easter Break - Break up - Thursday 4th April 

                         Return - Tuesday 23rd April 

(Fri 5th April is a staff INSET day) 

Year 4 Bikeability -  24th & 25th April  

May Bank Holiday - Monday 6th May 

Year 2 SATs Tests - Throughout May 

Year 6 SATs Tests - Wk beg 13th May 

May Half Term - Break up - Thursday 23rd May 

                              Return - Monday 3rd June 

(Friday 24th May is a staff INSET day) 

Year 6 Comp Visits - 11th & 12th July 

Summer Break - Break up - Friday 19th July 

                            Return - Tuesday 3rd September  

 

We will be arranging dates for various other events 
in the summer term soon. Please keep checking the 

newsletters for updates.  
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Planned Boiler Work 
 

Work has now begun to replace the main boiler for the 
school. This is a different boiler to the one which was                     
replaced last year. 
 

The work will not mean any planned closure of the school, as 
a temporary boiler will be used throughout the work period 
to install the new one.  
 

The temporary boiler will be situated outside the main boiler 
house, at the bottom of the drive. Any vans dropping off 
equipment etc will not be on the premises during entrance 
and exit times. The whole work schedule is also being                   
overseen by the LA Health and Safety advisor.  



Reader of the Week 
Awards 

 

 

Alexis Bailey                                           
Eva Macey                                                  

Henry Jones                                                     
Hugo Taylor                                                        

Harry Davidson                                                  
Holly Fleming                                     
Emma Heslop                                      
Millie Hall                                          

Hollie Hume                                        
Geraldina Mezini                                  

Charlie Gray                                   
Finlay Oliver                                     
Rida Alenzi                                     
Ellis Watson 

 

Congratulations to you all! 

 

Golden Award Winners                    
this Week 

  

Archie Gowmen                                       
Logan Sword                                    

Amelia Clayton                                     
Gabriella Porteous                                    
Ebony-Rae Smith                                    

Karl Thirlwall                                       
Amy Lin                                           

Matthew Longstaff                                  
Evan Davidson                                                
Junior Finnerty                                       
Robyn Purvis                                         
Olivia Dennett                                      
Lewis Arthur                                      
Leo Moffatt    

                                                            
Congratulations to you all! 

 Parking  

Yet another reminder to park respectfully of our 
residential neighbours. Please do not block                            
garages, drives or disabled bays.  

We appreciate your support on this matter.  

Dinner Money 
 

A reminder that dinner money should be paid on a 
Monday. If there is a problem with paying, please 
call in to school to tell us.  
We are hoping to introduce an online payment                
systems for dinners, later in the year.  


